19 November 2017

Licensing Section

London Borough of Merton
14" Floor

Civic Centre

London Road

Morden

SM4 5DX

Dear Sir/Madam
WE ARE THE FAIR LIMITED — Morden Park —4 & 5 August 2018
| wish to object, most strongly, to the above proposed rave/pop concert.

The residents who live in or around Morden Park — and those living much further away — had enough
to put up with this year, with a very noisy one-day event. And now they want to run it for TWO

days?

No —that is simply unacceptable and | fail to see how LBM can possibly think they can get away with
it again.

| would also be interested to know why, this time around, there are so few blue Licensing notices
displayed around the park. There isn’t a single one on the perimeter fence from the mosque, down

to South Thames College.

I hope you will register my official objection to the proposed event as such.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully

Mrs. M Robb

cc Clir John Sargeant
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